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We can work 
together and see if 

you are able to 
extend their learning 
opportunities. Let us 

guide the new 
generation and allow 

them to become 
effective and 
independent 

learners!  

 

We are looking for families who are interested in 
applying for the 30-hour childcare eligibility within 

our nursery setting at Ebor Gardens Primary 
Academy. Our families are important to us and we 
are looking to support our community the best we 

can, as we have your best interest at heart. 

We are passionate to 
support and help our 

parents with the 
application to see if 

your child qualifies for 
30-hour childcare. So 

why not come and 
speak to Mr. Owens 

who can help with the 
application.  

 

 

This new provision has 
tremendous benefits for 

your child’s early 
educational development. 
We are very excited and 
would like you and your 
child to be part of this 

journey! 

Parents wishing to apply for 
the 30-hour childcare 
nursery place should 

contact either Mr. Owens or 
the school office to arrange 
a visit. If you have already 
completed the application 

online and your child is 
eligible, please visit school 
reception to complete our 
form with the verification 

code.  

Please contact Ebor 
Gardens Academy 

school office on 0113 
2482750 if you have 

any further questions. 

Please use the link 
below to apply: 

https://www.gov.uk/ap
ply-30-hours-free-

childcare 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-30-hours-free-childcare
https://www.gov.uk/apply-30-hours-free-childcare
https://www.gov.uk/apply-30-hours-free-childcare


   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


